September 10, 2024:

We realize that with the outdoor pool's imminent closure comes more questions about when the
indoor pool will reopen. The pool has passed the Department of Health inspection which means it
is functioning how it should in order to ensure the proper chemical balance and safe flow rate for
water. However, in order to meet City requirements to operate we need our engineering team,
inspection agency, and electrical company to conduct one final test to verify the bonding of all
metal pieces in correct. At this time, two companies have agreed to meeting on Friday, and we are
awaiting a final decision by the third. We anticipate that the completion and passing of that test is
the final step in getting the all-clear from the City to operate.



